March 18, 2019

We wish Mrs. Hill, the Fourth Grade, and Chaperones a safe and wonderful learning
experience at Teton Science School, this week. We look forward to an exciting
presentation upon their return. We are fortunate to have the funding each year to
attend. We would also like to thank Zanetti Bus Lines for donating the bus for this trip.

Thank you to all our Book Fair volunteers! Orders have been placed and will be
distributed as soon as they arrive.

We appreciate all those families who were able to participate yesterday’s All School
Mass. Mark your calendars for our last All School Mass on Saturday, April 13th.

We will continue to enroll for 2019-2020. Registration packets are available in the
office or online. Please return ASAP. This helps us with budget preparations for the
coming year.

Spring Break will begin Monday, March 25th-29th. Classes will resume on Monday,
April 1st.

PIP Hour Opportunity - We need help packing up the Book Fair for shipping. If you
are available, contact the office. We would like to get this taken care of this week.

The lunch menu for April is attached. Please notice the “Due Date” on the form.

Please fill out and return the attached HSA Ballot by this Friday, March 22nd.



